
‭Mrs. Reichert/Mrs. Zappala Lifeskills‬
‭March 2025 Newsletter‬

‭Dear Lake Shore Families,‬
‭We hope you all enjoyed your mid-winter recess and are all refreshed to‬

‭finish out the last few months of school! We have some fun activities planned for‬
‭this month!‬

‭Unified Bowling Tournament will take place on Tuesday, March 4th at the‬
‭Airport Lanes from 8am-1:45pm. The students that are on the Unified Bowling‬
‭team will be participating in this event and are asked to wear their Lake Shore‬
‭bowling shirt on this day.‬

‭The Superintendent Conference Day is scheduled for Friday, March 7th, so‬
‭there is no school for students on this day.‬

‭Spirit Week will be Monday, March 10th to Friday March 14th. We will send‬
‭home a schedule of daily themes as it becomes available. There will be an‬
‭afternoon assembly “Clash of the Classes” on Friday, March 14th.‬

‭The “Spring Fling dance will take place on Saturday, March 15th from‬
‭7-10pm in the High school gymnasium. Tickets are $20.00 and will be sold during‬
‭lunch periods. PCA Google Form requests should be completed now for the 2 week‬
‭window requirement from Special Programs.‬

‭The SABAH taping of the end of the year show will take place during the‬
‭day on Friday, March 21st and the final day of SABAH will be Friday, March 28th at‬
‭the Riverside Rink. The Premier is at the Buffalo Convention Center on Tuesday,‬
‭April 15th, at 6:00pm. If you are interested in attending this event you must sign up‬
‭beforehand. We  will send home the information for your reference.‬

‭Lake Shore Special Olympics Swimming/Track and Field will begin soon‬
‭and we will send home an information letter from Mrs. Asboth,‬
‭with the application and health history for those interested in participating in‬
‭these sports.‬

‭There will be no field trips in March, as we went on two trips in February. We‬
‭will, however, have field trips in April, May and June to end the year on a fun and‬
‭eventful note!‬



‭Our Unique Learning System unit this month is titled “Respectful‬
‭Relationships,” and addresses the topic of getting along with others. The unit‬
‭provides lessons and activities about the importance of using appropriate social‬
‭skills when interacting with different people. As we assist our young adults in the‬
‭transition from school to work, it is necessary that they receive training in‬
‭navigating a variety of relationships. This unit will provide our young adults with‬
‭the tools needed to learn how each relationship has different rules and social‬
‭expectations and how our behaviors should reflect this. The unit also emphasizes‬
‭the importance of respectfully interacting with people who are different from‬
‭ourselves.‬

‭Important Dates‬
‭Tues. March 4th- Unified Bowling Tournament: wear bowling shirt 8-1:45‬
‭Fri. March 7th -Supt. Conference Day‬ ‭NO SCHOOL FOR‬‭STUDENTS‬
‭M-F March 10-14th Spirit Week  Theme Days TBA‬
‭Sat. March 15th  Spring Fling Dance 7-10pm High School Gymnasium Tickets $20‬
‭(PCA Request due now)‬
‭Fri. Mar. 21st   SABAH Taping of the End of the Year Show‬

‭IEP Meetings have been scheduled for April 1st and April 2nd. You will get an invite‬
‭from Paul Taylor, with a date and time, if you haven’t already received one.‬

‭If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at‬
‭maureen.reichert@lscsd.org‬‭or call the classroom at‬‭716-926-3799 and I will get‬
‭back to you as soon as possible. Thank you‬
‭Mrs. Reichert/Mrs. Zappala‬
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